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 On behalf of the people of Hawai`i, I welcome Hawai`i members of the Aircraft Owners 
and Pilots Association to their pilot town meeting this evening.  Mahalo for inviting me to attend this 
important conference. 
 

I look forward to hearing about your concerns and thoughts regarding general aviation in 
Hawai`i. I know Laurence Balter will certainly bring them to my staff and the Department of 
Transportation, Airport Division’s attention. 
 

I wish you a safe year of flying. 
  

      Aloha and mahalo, 
 
 
 

  _________________________________  
         Linda Lingle 

Governor, State of Hawai`i 
 


